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Stretch films supplied by Sigma Stretch Films do not contain Animal Derivative Materials (ADM) nor are 
ADM’s used in the production of any product sold by Sigma Stretch Film.   
 
 
  
None of the films manufactured by Sigma Stretch Film undergo animal testing.   Some of Sigma’s raw 
material suppliers are required by law to use animals in testing in order to protect public health and the 
environment; in those cases the suppliers participate in the accreditation process promoted by Association 
for the Assessment and Accreditation of Laboratory Animal Care (AAALAC) International - a private, non-
profit organization that promotes humane animal care and use in science, which is considered the gold 
standard of laboratory animal care programs.    
 
 
The Association for Assessment and Accreditation of Laboratory Animal Care International, or AAALAC, is 
a private, nonprofit organization that promotes the humane treatment of animals in science through 
voluntary accreditation and assessment programs. Along with meeting all applicable local and national 
regulations, AAALAC accredited institutions must also demonstrate that they are achieving the standards outlined in 
the Guide for the Care and Use of Laboratory Animals (National Research Council, 1996).   
For more information visit www.aaalac.org 
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